
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

December 7th, 2023 

 

 

Bucharest Stock Exchange 

Trading Department 

34 - 36 Carol I Boulevard 020922, 14th Floor 

Bucharest, sector 2 

 

Attention: Lavinia David, Head of Trading Department 

 

 

 

 

Extraordinary Announcement 

 

 

Dear Ms. David, 

 

We hereby wish to ask to quote the following structured product with three decimal places instead of two 

(i.e. 0,001 RON in place of 0,01 RON): 

 

AT0000A2UXF5  RCONE23L1 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Markus Schwager  Bernd Bauer, MSc.   

Desk Lead Austria & CEE Market Making    Desk Lead Liquid Markets & Alternatives 

 

 


